Sent: 23/11/2020 6:51:42 AM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to support the Hugo’s DA to have additional outdoor seating.

| have been a resident in Manly for 6 years and Northern Beaches all my life. | love the
Council’s initiative of improving outdoor seating - the change has brought so much life into
Manly - more so than pre-COVID times.

Hugo’s is one of the few places you can watch the sunset over the water, so it would be
wonderful to be able to increase the chances to more people.

Thanks and kind regards,

Renée Kirby
6/62-64 Pittwater Rd Manly



